[image: image1.png]



Jolly Rodgers Wobblies newsletter August 2023
THIS MONTH IS ALL ABOUT ‘WHAT IS MY FAVOURITE’
Our learning through play will continue to progress throughout our monthly activities. The children will continue to build on new skills daily, please encourage these at home. We will be looking at all our favourite things – food, places to go, toys, character, colours, animals etc.
 THIS MONTH’S SONG’S –  
I can ‘sing’ a rainbow

Also all our favourite rhymes !! ( 
NUMBERS
Each day we encourage the children with counting. Counting during songs & rhymes counting our favourite toys, counting within messy play etc..
THIS MONTH’S COLOUR – Rainbow colours
Our sand trays will be filled with rainbow coloured objects, buckets, spades, rakes.  
The Water will be lots of different colours and will have jugs added for measuring & pouring along with some coloured glitter.
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MESSY PLAY / SENSORY DEVELOPMENT
Play dough will be rainbow coloured and we will have fun with shaving foam & pasta with different textured & coloured materials added.
Tuft tray activities this month will include experimenting with different tastes, textures, colours, smells etc and picking out our favourites.

We will be tasting different cereals e.g., rice snaps, corn flakes, cheerio’s etc and we will see which one gets the most votes and is our favourite tasting breakfast!! 😊
THIS MONTH’S ARTS (we will send home children’s work for you to display)
We will be making:  Our favourite colour paintings, favourite animal footprints, our favourite fruit, favourite toy, handprint rainbow and much more…
THIS MONTH’S CIRCLE TIME

Within the Wobblies we will use “Circle Time” to read stories, and rhymes etc to the children to develop each child’s love of books and language and knowledge. We will be picking a day when the children can bring along their favourite toy/book to nursery so we can all show off our favourite!! This will also allow for babies to explore the different toys, explore different textures and features of toys/books.
THIS MONTH’S BIRTHDAY’S 
Each month we may have a birthday celebration; if you wish you may send a cake/or healthy option to celebrate during break. (All Cakes must be nut free).
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        Francisco

         Arthur

         Danny

           (                                                                                                                       
PHYSICAL ACTIVITIES
We will hopefully be able to welcome back some sunshine again and spend lots of time in the garden. We will have lots of fun exploring fairyland forest and getting messy in our mud kitchen aswell as ‘chilling’ with some quiet time under canopy’s. As we will also be going for walks and hopefully avoiding the showers, could we please ask that you send a coat along to nursery and if your child wears shoes can we ask that you send these in also for outside playtime. Thank you.
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION
We would just like to welcome all our new children to our Jolly Rodgers Family. 😊 You are all little super stars at how well you are all settling in. Mum’s & dad’s, you should all be so proud!! 😊 
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Can we ask that you please be extra cautious when driving around the car park area and always be aware of adults and children. We are sure you can appreciate that there are a lot of children within the nursery being collected at different times and it can be busy. Please always be attentive of this. Can we please remind you not to block the area where nursery vehicles are parked. This must be kept clear at all times so the vehicles can get in and out and we can safely off load the children. Thank you.

Can we please ask if you could label children’s belongings as some children do have same sleeping bags, coats, bottles etc and we do not want to get items mixed up. Thank you.
If you do still have any holidays planned over the next couple of weeks, could you please give us any dates as soon as possible as this really helps when working through staff holidays. Happy Holidays!! 

Just a little reminder that photographer (Emma from Dandelion Studio) will be here on Wednesday 9th August. If you haven’t already informed us if you would like photo taken or a slot arranged, please do confirm with staff or on Famly. Thank you.

That’s all for this month!! (  Thank you from Wobblies.
